
Three Rivers Academic Committee 

December 1, 2020 

401 N. Miami Ave., Cleves, OH 45002 

 

In Attendance: 

Megan Rivet 

Ryan McDonald 

Joan Stidham 

Lisa Whiteley (minutes) 

 

MINUTES: 

Virtual Academy Update 

- 14 families are transitioning to virtual academy for the second semester. 

- 70% of Final Forms Letter of Intent Completion – all incomplete forms result in families staying 

the same as 1st Quarter. 

- Overall, Virtual Academy is going well. Systems/Schedules are in place. 

 

 

Literacy Plan Update 

-The Three Rivers Literacy Plan does not have to go to State; therefore, it is being altered to make it 

TRLSD-specific 

-DIBELS testing overview (k-2)  

-State Assessment overview (3-12) 

-Using Literacy Plan to build up to Strategic Plan 

-ODE brought the Literacy Plan to Three Rivers in the 2019-2020 school year.  

-Working to ensure Strategic Plan and Literacy Plan work together. 

-Currently planning for implementation of the Literacy Plan for the 2021-2022 school year.  

-Discussion of how grammar is taught in the classroom district-wide. Joan is looking into standards 

around grammar. 

-Discussions about the Literacy Plan were whole-district – broke off into buildings – came back together 

to discuss. 



 

State Benchmark Assessments 

-State used funds to help build a platform for assessments.  

-Full-length, live assessments were built – to mimic what tester will see in the same format as the actual 

test – gives teachers results accurate to the real test results 

-THS will do some of this work in place of some exams (Alg 1/Eng 2) 

-Looking at a new intervention model (interventions in place of advisory) using data from new platform. 

-Joan believes this will be a great data source for the district to use. 

 

THS Pathways 

-How to showcase our student options so that families are aware of all opportunities. 

-Video clips will be created to share all student options (menu board option). 

-Working with a consultant for career academies – connecting to CCP after some coursework through 

Taylor. 

-Discussion about the benefits of CCP and the importance of all Taylor students understanding these 

options. 

-Interview students who already went through the CCP program so that they can educate students who 

may be considering taking CCP courses. 

 

ACT Feb 23 

-11th grade ACT Date – remote learning day for grades 9, 10, 12 

 

 

Discussion 

-COVID data 

-Inconsistency with remote learning and plans that have been implemented to fix any issues. 

-Walkthrough form in case the District goes remote learning for any amount of time. 

-Next Meeting: January 19, 2021 – 11:00 am 

 


